
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 80 of 2014 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/169/94 
 

26 November, 2014 
 
 

Anti-Scour Protection Works at Cirkewwa RORO Berth 3 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that anti-scour protection 
works will be carried out Cirkewwa RORO berth No 3.  
 
Weather permitting the works are expected to start with immediate effect and continue for the 
next 3 to 4 weeks. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution and at slow speed when in the vicinity and to abide 
with any instructions given by Valletta VTS (Valletta Port Control) on VHF Channel 12. 
    
  
Chart Affected: BA Chart 211A, 2538, 2537, 194 
 
 


